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CITY OF HAMBURG PUBLIC HEARING
ORDINANCE NUMBER 149

JUNE 16, 2015

Mayor Richard Malz called the Hamburg Public Hearing to order at 6:45 p.m. Councilmember Steve
Trebesch, Councilmember Chris Lund, Councilmember Richard Odoms, Councilmember Robert
Gregonis, City Clerk Jeremy Gruenhagen, Deputy Clerk Cherie Smith, and Michelle Swanson of Xcel
Energy were in attendance.

 The reason for the Public Hearing was to receive public comments on Ordinance Number 149 for
granting Northern States Power Company, A Minnesota Corporation, d/b/a Xcel Energy, its
successors and assigns, permission to construct, operate, repair and maintain in the City of
Hamburg, Minnesota, an electric distribution system and transmission lines, including necessary
poles, lines, fixtures and appurtenances, for the furnishing of electric energy to the City, its
inhabitants, and others, and to use the public grounds and public ways of the city for such
purposes.

 No comments were received from the public.

Councilmember Trebesch moved to adjourn the Public Hearing on Ordinance Number 149 at
6:51 p.m., seconded by Councilmember Odoms and motion unanimously carried. All Council
members were present.
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